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The Focus Group on IPTV (FG IPTV) wishes to thank for sending interesting information on the possible performance degradation induced by the electro-magnetic noise.

FG-IPTV is now developing the working document titled “Aspects of Home Network supporting IPTV services” (FG IPTV-DOC-0126).  In this work, we are trying to incorporate the transmission technologies relevant for IPI-4/3/1/0 (see its clause 6.1 for the definition). The technologies currently specified can be found in clause 6.6.2 and 6.6.3 of the Working Document.

Our understanding of your liaison statement is that the EMC aspect can give considerable impacts on the performance of IPTV traffic which is sensitive to the performance degradation such as packet loss.  Thus, the information of the relevancy of the technologies from viewpoint of EMC resilience is needed for our consideration.

Also, we would like to invite you to review the Home Network architecture illustrated in clause 6.1 of the Working Document.  Your comments will be appreciated.

FG IPTV would also like to remind you that all its documents (Inputs, Outputs, Reports and Liaison Statements) are publicly available.  

Our recent meeting produced a number of output documents which may be of interest to your members. All FG IPTV documents can be obtained from 

http://www.itu.int/md/T05-FG.IPTV-070723/sum/en
FG IPTV is looking forward to our continuing cooperation with ITU-T SG5 on topics of mutual interest. 

The next meeting of FG IPTV will be held from 15 to 19 October 2007 in Tokyo, Japan. 
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